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Weekly Newsletter 10th March 2023
Strike Action

Industrial action is due to take place on March 15th and 16th.  We are not anticipating school to be affected by this action.  However, if there are any changes to these school days and your child will be affected, you will be notified by email at our earliest convenience.  So please keep a look out.
Parent’s Evening

The children should have brought home a letter this week regarding Parent’s Evening.  Please return the slip to your child’s class teacher so that they can make an appointment for you.

Comic Relief Day

Just another reminder that this Year’s Red Nose Day is taking place on Friday 17th March.  Once again, we will be supporting this event.  Children may come to school in non-uniform and wear something red with a donation of £1 please.  Thank you. 
Freddie Fit
We are looking forward to Freddie Fit coming into school in the next few weeks.  He will be on the Infant Site on Thursday 16th March and the Junior Site which has now been moved to Tuesday 28th March.  Please make sure your child has their P.E. kit in school every day.

Stars of the Week
Well done to all our Stars of the week!  This week they are 

	Sapphire
	

	Ruby 
	Tega

	Diamond
	Gabriel

	Topaz
	Esther

	Emerald
	Alora-Mae

	Nightingale
	Heidi

	Cleopatra
	Elellveay

	Pankhurst
	Phoebe

	Rosa Parks
	Emily

	Einstein
	Marrisa

	Headteacher
	Roman and Willow


Attendance

Well done to Mrs Bannister’s Class once again with the highest attendance this week of 95.1%.
	Sapphire
	91.3%

	Ruby 
	90.8%

	Diamond
	89.4%

	Topaz
	93.7%

	Emerald
	93%

	Nightingale
	92.4%

	Cleopatra
	93.6%

	Pankhurst
	94%

	Rosa Parks
	93.2%

	Einstein
	95.1%


Each week we are striving to be in school every day to make the most of all our learning opportunities.  This week’s whole school attendance figure is 92.6%. We would like it be 98%. Please note that holidays in term time cannot be authorised. If your child is going to be absent from school for any reason, you must contact the School Office before the start of the school day. 



